




AFVA-CG 
SUBJECT: 1st Cavalry Division, Military Equal Opportunity (MEO) Program and 
Complaint Procedures Policy Letter 

4. Commanders will ensure widest dissemination of this policy to the lowest levels. 
Units will permanently post this memorandum on unit bulletin boards.

5. This policy letter supersedes any previous 1st Cavalry Division Open Door 
policies and will remain in effect until superseded or rescinded.

6. The point of contact for this memorandum is the 1st Cavalry Division MEO Office at
254-553-8362 or 254-553-0838.
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